
High-Speed Dust Storm Warning: Safety Advisory
As you may be aware, high-speed dust storms are expected to
affect Delhi and neighboring areas in the coming days. To
ensure safety, please take the following precautions:
✅ Secure Windows – Keep all windows securely bolted to
prevent glass breakage and falling hazards.
✅ Secure Outdoor Items – Tie down or remove any loose
objects from courtyards, terraces, and entrance passageways
to prevent damage to property, vehicles, or injury to people.
✅ Remove Items from Parapets & Sills – Relocate flower
pots and other objects from window sills and parapets to
prevent accidents.
✅ Turn Off the Main Switch – Switch off the main power
supply as a precautionary measure.
✅ Avoid Charging & Calls – Do not charge electronic devices
or make/receive calls during the thunderstorm.
✅ Keep Emergency Supplies Ready – Arrange candles,
matches, and stock up on essential food items, including milk.
Let’s stay alert and take necessary precautions to prevent any
serious consequences caused by negligence. Stay safe!

Thank You!
Team, SDHPS


